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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor and Council 

FROM:  Nadia Barrera, Urban Trails Program Manager, Public Works Department   

DATE:  September 25, 2014  

SUBJECT: Item 143: Urban Trails Master Plan and Recommended Changes 

           

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to state that the Urban Trail Master Plan has been updated 

described in the Memorandum to City Council dated August 25, 2014. 

 

The latest version of the UTMP is located at www.austintexas.gov/yourpath.  This version, the 

“September” draft, includes red-lined and highlighted text graphically demonstrating the changes made 

per recommendations received during the Boards and Commissions review process.  

 


